Housing and Regeneration 1st Floor, 145 King Street London W6 9JT

Tel: 020 8753 5344

Email: Jo.Rowlands@lbhf.gov.uk

Web: www.lbhf.gov.uk



24 April 2017

Dear resident

Learn more about demolition of Edith Summerskill House

I'm writing to tell you that work will soon start on the redevelopment of Edith Summerskill House on the Clem Attlee estate.

The plan is to build 133 new homes, 80 per cent for social rent. **These will be offered** first to people living on the Clem Attlee and then to Fulham residents.

The site has been derelict for some years and the council has been working hard to bring it back into use. We hope you'll be pleased this is now happening.

The first step is to demolish the existing building. We'll start doing that at the end of June. Before then, our contractor – Squibb Group – will start preparing the site by installing hoarding, welfare facilities for workers and scaffolding wrapped with dust protection.

Please come to the information event we're holding about the demolition at 7pm on 4 May at the Clem Attlee Tenants Hall. You'll have the chance to speak to Squibb and ask any questions you like about the demolition.

Squibb will also keep you informed throughout the redevelopment, and I've enclosed a first newsletter from them with more details, including contact details of key people. There will also be updated information on our website at

lbhf.gov.uk/edithsummerskill

If you have any questions, please call our Development Officer Nerissa George on **020 8753 6511** or email **nerissa.george@lbhf.gov.uk**

With best wishes

Tolook

Jo Rowlands

Director of Planning, Regeneration and Housing